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Michelle Endresz

From: Heidi Chapman on behalf of Amy Tucker
Sent: Monday, July 17, 2023 1:37 PM
To: Amy Tucker
Cc: Joyce S. Mackessy; Beth Erwin
Subject: CMO BLAST:  NYSDOH Advisory on Excessive Heat/High Heat Guidance & 

Recommendations
Attachments: Notification_110896.pdf

Importance: High

Please read the attached New York State Department of Health (NYSDOH) Advisory regarding Excessive Heat/High Heat 
Guidance & Reminders. 
 
Best, 
Amy 
 
Amy Tucker, MD, MHCM 
Chief Medical Officer 
Associate Dean for Clinical Affairs, Norton College of Medicine 
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